Septemebr 8, 1952

~Cheirmen
Departnent of Chemistry
Grassroots College
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The sttached are copies of an invitation and g@&é&@ﬁﬁ%ﬁﬁf@¥ﬁéﬁfbn
which have been sent to the Preeident of your institution. We hope
that you and your colleaguee will be able to join with us during
Monmouth’s Centennial Year in the discussion of common problems.

It ie ironical thet many of us have lebored so long in the sane
geographicel ares and have during this while gotten to know so little
of one another. If this conference serves to widen and deepen our
scqueintance and to give us new insights with respect to our work it
will heve been & worthy feasture during Monmouth’s enniversary yeare

You ere cordielly invited to help 1‘~pi§gning of the progrem by send-
_ing slong, before October first, commente with respect to problems
which you fece eg you eveluate your own situation. A stamped envelope’
is enclosed for this purpose. - :

Yours sincerely,

¥W.S.Haldeman, Generel Cheirman
Conference of College Chemistry'
Teechers



